
 
 

 
 

February 16, 2011 
 
King Conservation District 2011 Election 
 
The King Conservation District (King CD) is holding a public election for the Board of 
Supervisors position #2.  This election features new, convenient, and secure on-line 
voting.  Voters may vote from their home, business, or other computer locations. 
 
On-line voting from February 15 – March 15 (ending at 9 PM) 
In-person voting from March 15, 9 AM – 9 PM (one day only) 
 
Please follow the link for detailed information. 
 

http://www.kingcd.org/new_ele.htm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Information Notice 
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